
 
 

Call for Papers: 2024 General Issue 
 
 
The Australian Journal of Law and Religion is the first journal specifically devoted to law 
and religion issues in the South Pacific region. The intersection of law and religion has not 
only had tremendous influence historically on the world, but continues to pose fresh 
challenges, controversies, and possibilities. This is a scholarly area that encompasses deep 
historical study, wide-ranging knowledge of different faith traditions, political cross-currents, 
and ever-changing public tension. Simply put, the connection and conflict between law and 
religion is only going to grow increasingly prominent in a globalised, multicultural society. 
The Australian Journal of Law and Religion is a natural home for this kind of scholarship 
and will serve as the first place readers and researchers turn when looking for new 
developments in the field.  It is available in both print and online through full Open Access. 
 
The editors now invite contributions to the 2024 General Issue.  Graduate student submissions 
are welcome, and there is no fee for authors. 
 

• Articles should be approximately 6,000 to 8,000 words in length and will undergo peer review. 
Contributions that are purely theological, sociological, or political will not be considered, but 
interdisciplinary work involving these fields in connection with law and religion will be welcomed.  
Articles involving any area of law are welcomed, and for example may involve the sub-disciplines of 
public law (constitutional claims of freedom of religion or church-state neutrality), employment law 
(religious discrimination claims), private law (the corporate structures, taxation and charity law 
obligations, and property interests of religious entities), and international law (human rights 
guarantees). 

 
• Book review submissions should be approximately1,000 words in length and must be on a book 

published in the past eighteen months. 
 

• Special topic forum submissions should be 800-1000 words in length. The topic for the 2024 General 
Issue special forum is ‘The Rise of the Nones’ (the demographic increase in people who state “None” 
or “Spiritual but not Religious” in surveys about religious affiliation or belief) 

 
Submissions for the issue are due via e-mail by 15 August 2024. After that date, submissions 
will be considered on a rolling basis for future issues. 
 
 
Website: www.ausjlr.com   || E-mail: editorsAJLR@gmail.com   || Twitter: @AusJLR 


